
I support Bill HJ58. I am 86 years old and, while mentally with it, I have 
difficulty walking and standing. This makes voting at the polls painful, if 
not impossible. Voting by mail, or dropping in a box, is really essential 
to my participation. I know this is true for many of my senior friends. 
The other advantage is that we can look at the ballot in advance and 
can have time to research the choices and our options. 
Bob Aldrich 
Westport Senior Citizen 
 


